

Inyo County Superintendent of Schools

Lisa Fontana, Ph.D.

November 27, 2018

Dear Inyo County Junior and Senior Students and their Parents,

In order to assist your college planning and to highlight the incredible opportunities afforded by the Inyo Promise (on back), I would like to offer you an opportunity to visit our sister school – the University of Nevada, Reno (UNR). I know that junior and senior years can be stressful times and I'm hoping this letter helps to provide some relief and direction.

This spring, UNR is hosting <u>9</u> Nevada Bound events to introduce students and parents to college life, and the ability to academically and fiscally attain a university experience. The Nevada Bound events will be held on Fridays:

Spring 2019:

February 8, 22

Dis Gotten

March 1, 8, 29

April 5, 17, 19

May 3

There is absolutely no obligation to enroll at UNR as the Nevada Bound event will help you in your college planning and the information provided is applicable to any university. To encourage you (parent and student) to attend a Nevada Bound event, my office is offering to pay for your lodging and breakfast at the Eldorado Hotel in Reno along with providing you a \$50 gas card. The details are as follows:

Thursday – Check-in to the Eldorado Hotel in Reno (room with 2 queen beds)

Friday – Buffet Breakfast at the Eldorado Hotel (provided by my office)

- Parents and High School Student attend Nevada Bound event at UNR
- Tour campus and dorm rooms, meet with academic and financial aid counselors
- Lunch at UNR Cafeteria (Prospective student's lunch provided by UNR)
- Meet with UNR students to discuss campus life and academics
- Nevada Bound day ends ... drive back to Inyo County

If you (parents and student) would like to be part of this unique opportunity, complete the Nevada Bound online registration form with your program of interest at www.unr.edu/visit after the start of 2019 to guarantee a space on the tour. Once you receive your email tour confirmation from UNR, forward that to my administrative assistant Kim Cash at kcashmiller@icsos.us at least two weeks before your trip to Reno so that she can set up your lodging and breakfast for your Nevada Bound Adventure. The UNR confirmation email you receive will outline specific times, locations, etc., for your tour. Space is limited. You are encouraged to register early.

Students considering the Inyo Promise by attending Cerro Coso Community College/Bishop should directly contact Cerro Coso at 760-872-1565 for more details.

Cordially

Dr. Lisa Fontana